
Quitman Fire Protection District 1 
Board Meeting Minutes 

August 12, 2021 
Quitman Fire Station 

 
The Quitman Fire Protection District Board held its regular monthly meeting August 12, 2021 at 
5:30 pm. 
In attendance was John Kavanaugh, Kelly Anderson, Joel Burnum, and chief Philip Brown. There 
was no public present. The financial report was read, Joel made a motion to accept the report 
as read, Kelly seconded, motion carried. The monthly bills were reviewed, Kelly made a motion 
to pay the bills, Joel seconded the motion, motion carried. Joel made a motion to accept July’s 
meeting minutes, Kelly seconded the motion, all were in favor. 
   
All equipment is in good working order. PIAL results are in and the department maintained the 
class 3 rating. The proposal for the AT&T fiber optic service was discussed. Kelly made a motion 
to approve the new service, Joel seconded the motion. All were in favor. 
 
The board discussed doing drainage work on both the central and the Clay station. This will be 
assessed before next month’s meeting. The board decided to change the September meeting to 
September 16th. Joel made a motion to adjourn, Kelly seconded the motion. Meeting 
adjourned.  Next month’s meeting will be September 16, 2021. 
 

 

 

 

 

________________________ 

John R. Kavanaugh, Chairman 


